From: David Eric Nelson <ericn2001@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 11:12 AM

To: secretary < secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Mr. David Stawick and CFTC,

Concerning the proposed changes in retail FOREX, I consider the use of margin as a critical part of my trading strategy. Please allow retail traders to choose how much risk they are willing to take. I refer to identification number RIN 3038-AC61.

Thank You,

David E Nelson

Hotmail: Trusted email with Microsoft's powerful SPAM protection. Sign up now.